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Manager’s Report 
February is a special month at the 
library. On February 13, we celebrated 
the library’s 38th birthday with cake for 
the community, provided by the 
Wilsonville Friends of the Library, in 
addition to providing waivers of overdue 
fines for the day. February was also Food 
For Fines month, where patrons received 
a one dollar off overdue fines for each 
can or box of food they donated to the 
library. 

The “Library of Things” (LoT) collection 
expanded with purchases of new items 

with funds from the Wilsonville Friends of the Library. Additions to the 
LoT include: a microscope, a musical keyboard, a radon detector, and a 
car road trip kit to entertain children. 

Library management selected a vendor for new library furniture, pending 
approval from City Council at a future Council meeting. 

The Wilsonville Road LED sign is awaiting final installation. Library and 
City staff are working on a policy about what kinds of community events 
will be listed on the sign. 

The library’s Strategic Planning process is moving forward. A steering 
committee has been assembled, which will guide the planning process. 
Stu Wilson of “Library Strategies” was chosen as the strategic planning 
consultant. Mr. Wilson will visit the library in March and meet with the 
steering committee, the core library team, and library staff. As part of the 
strategic planning process, a community survey will go live in March on 
the “Let’s Talk Wilsonville” website. 

Attached is the February edition of the library’s newsletter, “Check Out,” 
which lists programs and events at the library in February.  

-Pat Duke, Library Director 

Wilsonville Public Library Foundation 
volunteers serve cake at the Library’s 

birthday celebration on Feb. 13. 


